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Multi Academy Trust

Our Mission, Vision and Values
Mission: The Roseland Trust provides outstanding education for our  communities, where everyone

succeeds.

Vision: To inspire a love of learning within environments that are  happy, respectful and
challenging, where everyone feels valued and  able to reach their full potential.

Values: Kindness, Ambition, Responsibility.

Tregony School Three Rs

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient
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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Yesterday, our pupils enjoyed performing songs and poetry to their families in our Harvest Festival.
Thank you so much for your generous donations towards food hampers for some of the more mature
members of Tregony. These were delivered by members of  the school council and very much
appreciated.   Thank you also for the donations of tins and packets for St Petroc’s and the Food
Bank.

On Thursday, we were visited by seven of our colleagues from across The Trust, Mr Challis our CEO,
local governors and staff from other primary schools including primary heads.  They were
conducting a peer review on reading across the school and I am delighted to report that they were
‘impressed’ by the quality of teaching from all staff,  including teaching assistants. They observed
that pupils were hard working, engaged, following strong school routines, polite and happy to talk
about their love of reading.  I am incredibly proud of our pupils and this is such a positive end to our
half term and an acknowledgement of the hard work of our staff and pupils.

We are delighted to announce the safe arrival of Miss Worledge’s baby, a bouncing baby boy named
Reuben.  He was born on Sunday weighing 7lbs 11oz.  We are all very excited to meet him and are
happy to report that mother and baby are happy and healthy.

We look forward to welcoming you back to school on Monday 31st October, when we will be having our
school photographs. Please also sign up for our face-to-face parents’ evening on Wednesday 2nd
November, we are looking forward to welcoming all of our parent(s)/carer(s) to this very important
meeting. There is a list of dates and events below so you are aware of what is happening during the
lead up to Christmas.  Dandelion Learning is offering free online learning to parents, helping you to
get to grips with grammar.  It is a 45 minute online event and can be booked using this link.
https://www.dandelionlearning.co.uk/helping-parents-with-home-learning-getting-to-grips-with-gram
mar/

Helping Parents with Home Learning: Getting to Grips with Grammar
In this session we will explore:

● Grammatical terminology. Consolidate your understanding of word classes including nouns,
verbs, adjectives, determiners, conjunctions, pronouns and adverbs.

● Ways to support your child at home with their understanding of grammar.

This 45 minute session is free to all parents who have children at primary school.

Monday 30th January 2023 7pm – 7.45pm

Little Carne Nursery have enjoyed listening and retelling the story of The Little Red Hen and exploring
harvest food  within their play. They have also been busy learning to recognise and spot patterns. As
the weather is getting wetter outside, we are seeing a lot of children coming into Nursery wearing
Wellie Boots. Please can we ask that they always have a pair of shoes with them to change into inside
Nursery, as it is not practical for inside play and government guidelines advise that it is not good for
their feet  due to lack of support of the ankles. We are happy to assist the children to change into
their shoes once at Nursery.

This week, Towan Class have been learning about different houses in Tregony and comparing them
with others from around the world. In maths, they have started to learn about subitising and creating
pictorial numbers. Our text of the week is Room on the Broom. The children have been freeze-framing
and learning parts of the story. We were very proud of the class yesterday when they performed for
the first time in front of an audience.

This week, Summers Class have been learning about the senses of hearing and taste.  They enjoyed
tasting different fruits and describing what they tasted like, and played a listening game, identifying
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sounds they might hear around the home.  Also this week, they have learnt about different toys from
the past and have learnt and written about the festival of Harvest.

This week, Pendower Class finished their history unit, learning about the Great Fire of London. They
looked at the consequences of the fire and decided if the fire had made London a better or a worse
place.  Most of them decided the fire helped London become a better place to live.  They have also
been writing a  set of instructions after receiving a letter from the wolf from our English text ‘Mr Wolf’s
Pancakes’.  He asked the children to write a set of instructions to help him make some delicious
pancakes because he has lost his cookbook!

In Portholland class pupils had a great time in Forest School.  They learnt why the leaves on trees turn
colour and why they shed in winter and used this experience to produce artwork which natural items
which are then returned to the environment.

Porthcurnick Class have created their own musical motifs and used graphic notation to write them
down. In art, they made viewfinders and used these to ‘zoom in’ on different parts of a photograph of
a flower, then used their skills of observation and mark making to make thumbnail sketches. In
computing, they have finished and then presented their Google Slides presentations about rocks and
Pompeii to the class.

Porthluney Class has been finishing this term’s art topic this week; the children have been learning
about photography as an art form. In one lesson, the children created photomontages; the children
demonstrated amazing creativity and imagination in their work. In another lesson, the children
explored the stylised photography of Derrick Boateng. In their final lesson, the children explored the
photographic portraits of Chuck Close and they enjoyed making their own artwork in this artist’s
style.

The School Council has supported us with deciding the cultures of our school.  We have decided on
Tregony’s ‘Three Rs’ - Respectful, Responsible and Resilient.

Congratulations to our newly elected members:
Pendower - Noah, Charlie
Porthcurnick - Chester, Tilly
Portholland - Delia, Isaac
Porthluney - Eva, Katia

This week we had our first meeting. The children have been thinking about how we can improve our
outside area and break times. They had some great ideas!

For your information, the majority of letters will be
sent via email so please check your inbox
frequently! Thank you.

Parents evening email

Respectful, Responsible and Resilient

Respectful
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During our mini-police sessions last week with Porthluney Class, adults were surprised to learn of a
social media platform called Discord.  This is a platform aimed at teenagers but some members of
the class knew about it and were using it.   However, it is aimed at teenagers and has many
associated risks. Please follow the link below to find out more information and the associated risks.

https://www.defendyoungminds.com/post/dangers-of-discord-6-steps-safeguarding-teens-on-popula
r-chat-app

advice to help

● Monday 31st October: School photographs
● Sunday  4th December - Tregony Lantern Parade
● Monday 5th December Hall for Cornwall
● Wednesday 7th December Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas dinner
● Tuesday 13th Nursery and Key Stage 1 nativity performance to parents 9.15am
● Tuesday 13th December - choir performance to Tregony OAPs
● Wednesday 14th December Nursery and Key Stage 1 nativity performance to parents 2.00pm
● Thursday 15th December Class Christmas parties 1.30pm
● Friday 16th December School Christmas Concert 9.15 am in the church

Inset Days for 2022/23

● Monday 5th September 2022
● Tuesday 3rd January 2023
● Friday 9th June 2023
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Little Carne: Piran for his continued interest in
books.  Ellie for helping to tidy up.
Towan:
Summers:
Pendower:
Porthcurnick:
Portholland:
Porthluney: Annabelle for huge improvements
with her spelling, Katia and Charlotte for some
super writing work with Mrs Paulley

Little Carne: Kira for singing along to our
Nursery Rhymes.
Towan: Olive for being a super role model and
singing beautifully during the Harvest Festival
Summers:  Rupert for always working hard in
maths and showing that he has a good
understanding of the concepts taught
Pendower : Alisa for her resilience in her maths
learning this week.
Porthcurnick: Arthur for focussing and working
hard in class. Jayden for building fluency in his
reading.
Portholland:  Wilf for being an excellent role
model and always showing respect to adults.
Porthluney: Isabella, Annalea, Nancy and
Maddie for outstanding non-chronological
reports.

Team captains and points
Godrevy: Isaac, Seth: 1421
Trevose: Annie, Tristan: 7923
St Anthony: Ben, Nancy: 1115
Lizard: Dylan, Lacey: 1062

Towan 94.55 %
Summers: 95.56%
Pendower 98.57%
Porthcurnick: 94.59%
Portholland: 98.67%
Porthluney: 95.16%

White band - Lacey, Isabella, Annalea, Imogen
Noah, Leo, Charlie, Henry, Ava, Zachary,
Harrison, Fergus,
Yellow band -  Jacob, Rory, Arthur, Daisy, George,
Gracie, Mhari, Tristan, William, Millie, Matthew,
Opal, MJ
Orange band -

Blue band -
Green band -
Brown band -
Black band -
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